
CORRESPONDENCE 
11/3/2021 

Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 12533-2021 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

tom <tom.stephens2@sympatico.ca> 
Thursday, December 31, 2020 1 :40 PM 
Records Clerk 

Subject: Fwd: FW: Sewer on the Island 

---------- Original Message ----------
From: Bob Madden <bobmadden@islanderproperties.com> 
To: Brad & Jodi Weiss <mail2jodi@ao l.com>, Caron Hoffman <choffman40@gmail.com>, 
'Chryal Conner' <admin@pinnaclebuildingcorp.com>, Dana Planer <docplaner@yahoo.com>, 
Dave Bartelt <dave.bartelt@gmai l.com>, elizabeth.scero@gmai l.com, Gary Richardson 
<traderrichardson@gmail.com>, 'Glenn Pritchard' <glenn.pritchard@exeloncorp.com>, Greg 
Christy <greg@novahyd.com>, Greg Sutter <sutterlinda I 05@gmail.com>, 'Islander' 
<info@islanderproperties.com>, Jan Sommers and Karen Falconer 
<medicalbillingnetwork@gmail.com>, Jonathan Thir <thirtribe@comcast.net>, 'kehoe lot 35' 
<kkeohane722@yahoo.com>, Ken Conner <mamalouconner@yahoo.com>, Ken Mingerink 
<smingerink@yahoo.com>, 'Kendell Reeves' <KRNOW123@gmail.com>, Kevin Reed 
<Kevinreedl308@yahoo.com>, 'Kim Cobourn' <krcobourn@gmail.com>, Laurie Barclay & 
Richard Collett <it000016@hotmail.com>, LAURJE WEINSTEIN 
<laurie.weinstein@yahoo.com>, 'laurie white' <ml-white@rogers.com>, Lee Kimbrell 
<sallynkimbrell@gmail.com>, Marisa Feito <marymundo4@comcast.net>, Michael Desaute l 
<debdesautel@gmail.com>, Michael Jurgensen <debjurgy@gmail.com>, Mike McCullough 
<mccullough65@gmail.com>, Mike O'Connor <jeanoconno@yahoo.com>, 
mwl734@yahoo.com, Peter Schaffer <pwsl596@gmail.com>, 'Roger Dunsee' 
<capt2x@bellsouth.net>, Sandy Mackinnon <Smackinnonadm@gmail.com>, Susan Redmond 
<suelilybythesea@icloud.com>, THOMAS STEPHENS <tom.stephens2@sympatico·.ca>, Tom 
Dooley & Nick Bibking <tdooley23@gmail.com>, Tony December 
<tdecember@tampabay.rr.com> 
Date: December 3 1, 2020 at 12:26 PM 
Subject: FW: Sewer on the Island 

TO: clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
SUBJECT: Docket #20200226-SU 
To Whom It May Concern, 
I am writing to you as a property owner on Don Pedro Island which is within the service area contained in 
the application from Environmental Utilities, LLC [EU] for central sewer. I object to EU's request for the 
bifurcation of the certificate and rate-making proceedings and I object to the granting of a temporary 
waiver of Rule 25-30.033( I )(p) and (q). Given the inadequate information regarding the applicant 's 
financial strength and management experience as well as the costs to the stakeholders involved with this 
project, the applicant's request for a waiver should be denied. 
As a stakeho lder in the proposed service a rea, it is important to have a ll of the re levant information 
regarding the proposed central sewer, including the proposed rates, connection fees and the type 
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of system intended for installation. I therefore request that EU ' s request for bifurcation and a temporary 
waiver be denied. 
Yours truly, Tom Stephens (tom.stephens2(£vsympatico.ca) 
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